
Toby’s Foundation — Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!
For information on submitting blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm

Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm
Mail donations to: 

Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org or call 949-455-7842

Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.

Wanna race to find the genes?

We’re Getting Closer!
Researchers Get First Significant Hit On The Australian Shepherd

Dr. Ned Patterson announced “some good initial news…. we did get a statistically 
significant hit on one chromosome. This is the only breed that we have yet gotten a 
significant hit for! This is fairly likely to be real but we will need additional dogs and 
analysis to confirm.” 

Please help us to continue to support the research by making a donation or running 
a fundraiser for us, and please donate a blood sample from your affected dog and on 
dogs 10+ years old that have never had a seizure.

Our efforts are paying off! Thank you for your continued support.


